
                       
 
 
Greetings,   
 
 Thank you for your interest in the Piano Laboratory Program at Gustavus 
Adolphus College.  The Piano Lab Program has provided piano lessons to children from 
the St. Peter area for over 40 years.  Please fill out the form below and I will contact you 
about available openings in the program.  
 Please note that in order to participate in the program you need to have an 
acoustic or digital piano in your home for daily practice.  Electronic keyboards will not 
work for this program.   
 If you have questions, please contact me at 651 468-7058 or rrichard@gac.edu. 
 

Sincerely,  
Rebekah Richards, Director 
Piano Lab School 

 
************************************************************************ 

Piano Laboratory Program - Request for Lessons 
Gustavus Adolphus College 

 
Date____________ 
 
Child’s Name____________________________________  Age___  Grade ____ 
 
Parents Names____________________________________________________ 
 
Mailing address 
 
 
e-mail address____________________  Phone number___________________ 
 
Do you have a piano in the home for practicing?    Yes   No 
 If yes. what kind of piano?    ________________________ 
 
Brief description of your child’s piano and/or music experiences: 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Please return this form to: 
Rebekah Richards, Director Piano Lab School 
Music Department 
Gustavus Adolphus College 
800 West College Avenue 
St. Peter, MN  56082 
OR e-mail to rrichard@gac.edu 


	Piano Laboratory Program - Request for Lessons

